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Monday, February 3, 2025 

Fort Orange Ballroom 
1:00pm-2:30pm 

 
Rao Shaan Khan, Chair                  miriam treger, Vice Chair 

        
 

Mike Kelly, NYSAR Director of Government Affairs provided an update on Fair Housing 

Legislation. 

A panel consisting of Ian Wilder, Executive Director of Long Island Housing Services and Sally 

Santangelo, Executive Director of Central New York Fair Housing. The panel answered 

questions, such as “The state of fair housing today”, “What can an agent say”, “Disparate 

treatment and fair housing challenges”, and “The role of federal funding”. The panel then took 

questions from the audience.  

There were no local board issues and/or concerns.   

With no additional business to address, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


